

January 20, 1988

Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill,

In response to your letter, yes indeed, you were receiving KCIW on December 28 & 29!

We recently had a letter from a DXer in Wheat Ridge, Co, who had picked us up earlier in December. As I told him, it is amazing, as we are operating on low power at the time of day that you were picking us up..at full power we only operate on 1000 watts!

We appreciate hearing from you, if you are ever in our part of the country, stop in and say Hi!

Sincerely.

Cinn Dackford Ann Blackford General Manager